
Tom 14, nr 3/2022

„Krytyka Prawa”, tom 14, nr 3/2022, s. 4, ISSN 2080-1084, e-ISSN 2450-7938, © 2022 Author. 
This is an open access article distributed under the Creative Commons BY 4.0 license:
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0

DOI: 10.7206/kp.2080-1084.536

FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
We’re happy and proud to present to you issue 3/2022 of our journal. It features 

texts by authors from four countries (Poland, Slovakia, Hungary, UK). The issue 
includes several highly topical articles on financial law, as well as a number of 
interesting texts on the judiciary and on elections, among others. 

The next issue (4/2022) will address entirely the problems of the administration 
of justice, mainly from the perspective of the theory and philosophy of law and the 
sociology of law.

In 2023 we will – inter alia – continue to cover the issue of remote hearings. The 
first of the articles addressing this topic appeared in issue 2/2022 (Remote hearings 
and judicial symbolism. A draft), which also includes a recap of a national conference 
on this subject, organised by “The Critique of Law” in May 2022.

We encourage authors from all over the world to submit their articles to “The 
Critique of Law”. We look forward to receiving texts on the theory and philosophy 
of law and public law in the broadest sense. Preferably written in English. 

We are pleased to announce that we have adopted a state-of-the-art publication 
management system called Scholar One Manuscript of Clarivate. 

If any of you, either authors or reviewers, finds it difficult to use the system, 
please take a look at the guide available at www.krytykaprawa.pl or contact Anna 
Goryńska, our editorial assistant, by e-mail, who will quickly provide you with the 
necessary help and support. 

We would like to congratulate Prof. Adam Czarnota, PhD, DSc, Chairman of 
our Scientific Board, on taking up the position of Rector at the Riga Graduate 
School of Law (Latvia), https://www.rgsl.edu.lv/ 

We would also like to announce that our Editorial Board has become bigger. 
We’ve had KU Professor Joanna Kielin-Maziarz join our team as a section editor for 
constitutional law, EU law, and environmental law. We’re really happy to see our 
team grow. 

I hope you enjoy issue 3 of our journal. 
Jolanta Jabłońska-Bonca

Editor-in-Chief of “The Critique of Law”




